
UNIVERSITY SYSTEM OF GEORGIA 
ADMINISTRATIVE COMMITTEE ON INSTITUTIONAL RESEARCH 

BUSINESS MEETING 
Medical College of Georgia, Augusta, Georgia 

April 12, 2007 
 
! Charles Hawkins, Chair, called the meeting to order at 9:30 a.m. 
 

 
! SUBCOMMITTEE REPORTS: 

None 
 

! OLD BUSINESS: 
Charles Hawkins remarked on concerns about CIR, SIRS, and other reports no longer 
being available once the switch has been made to the data mart.  A discussion followed 
regarding how the data mart will meet our needs and how data will be accessed.  The 
recommendation was made for those who could to attend the data validation workshop 
that is scheduled. 
 

! NEW BUSINESS: 
Charles Hawkins began the election process for new officers.  The elected officers for 
next year are: Chair:  Andy Clark 
  Vice-Chair: Barbara Stephens 
  Treasurer: Donna Hutcheson 
  Secretary: Ruth Salter 
 

! TREASURER’S REPORT: 
As of April 12, 2007 the account balance was $5,750.87.  All of the expenses for the 
spring meeting have not been paid. 
 
A recommendation was made to make a change under INCOME from Spring 06 to 
Spring 07. 
 
 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
Barbara Stephens, Secretary 
 


